
Volunteer Officer Report December 2019  

Michael Barton – Engineering School Rep    

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Plans for school action day have been laid out ready for implementation at the end of 

January. 

Discussions have started with senior staff within the school about continuing our 

achievements from the last year so we can continue to improve. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

First year reps have been trained. 

New computers bought based on Coursemate suggestions have started being installed.  

Plans for next month  

Meet with the 1st year reps to discuss any meetings they are required to attend. 
Discuss with all reps about action day plans and nominations for rep positions being open. 

 


